
 

The Linces, Buckland Estate 

Dover 

Kent   CT16 2BN 

Tel: 01304 822663 

Fax: 01304 824091 

Email:  headteacher@greenpark.kent.sch.uk 
 

5th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Safely Swim Sessions – Hyde Class 
 
In Term 1 the children in Hyde class will be continuing their ‘Safely Swim’ sessions.  These will 
take place on the following dates on a Monday afternoon at The Duke of York’s School until 
the end of term.   
 
12th September 
19th September  
26th September 
3rd October 
10th October  
17th October  
 
This is part of our PE curriculum and all children must attend.  We will be using the school 
minibuses to provide transport for these sessions. 
 
The children will be heavily supervised with a high adult:child ratio.  Adults will also assist with 
changing and helping the children in and out of the pool. Children with long hair will need to 
have it tied back. 
 
The children will need to bring a separate bag with them containing: 
  

 Swimming costume/trunks 

 Towel 

 Arm bands 
 
The cost per session will be £2.20.  Payment can be made via ParentMail under the ‘payments’ 
tab.  Then select the ‘shop’ icon (on the bottom toolbar with the basket).  From here you will 
be able to see all payment options.  The sessions have been set up for you to select whether 
you want to pay weekly or for the whole amount.  In the event that swimming does not take 
place refunds will be given electronically and the money returned via the method used to pay.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs Reynolds 
EYFS & Year 1 Senior Leader of Learning 
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